
 

AFSCME LOCAL 517 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

6/26/2017 

 

In attendance:  Lynne Freezy, Barb Christianson, Jody Johnson, Robbin Rosén, John 

Ewaldt.  

Meeting called to order 12:14 p.m. 

1. Donation: 

Received a request for donations to AFSCME August 20 Family Picnic which will 

take place from 1 to 5 pm at Battle Creek Regional Park in Minneapolis. Motion to 

donate $50 to the event (M/S/C) by B. Christianson by Jody Johnson. Lynne stated 

that anyone could donate money or food items to the picnic.  Lynne has the contact 

information. 

 

2. Banking change (Barb). 

 

3. The Insurance Labor Management committee presented some initial proposals. 

Proposals are still in the preliminary state and typically change throughout this 

process. One proposal involves removing the preventive dental from the health 

plan and only offering the voluntary plan. This would result in a large increase in 

the cost of the voluntary dental plan. Others involve less county contributions to 

some of the categories and moving it to other categories (i.e. less contribution to 

$35 plan single for more to family $2,600). Other proposals include a possible 

onsite clinic for employees. Meeting adjourned at 1:02 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:54 p.m. 
 

http://afscme517.org/ 

President:  Lynne Freezy 

Vice President:  Angie Plumbo  

Treasurer:  Barb Christianson 

Secretary:  Kristie Campeau-Perlock 

Chief Steward:  Jody Johnson (exempt) and Carol Hanson (non-exempt) 

AFSCME Business Representative:  John Ewaldt 
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